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Tate, Michele R Ll.; L IVbU ^

From: bob reilly [rer@stny.rr.com] ^nm i# i 13 m \l: OH

Sent: Saturday, December 19, 2009 9:49 AM

To: EP, RegComments ' INnErEND9iTRFwl#HY
Subject: Total Dissolved Solids water quality ifcvlbW UUMMISoRjN

Please do what's right for all and keep our water as clean as we can - there has to be a safe way to drill for gas or
we shouldn't be doing it - thank you

Everyone needs to be held accountable

Bob Reilly
771 Front St.
Athens, PA-18810
.re#stny.rr,com

12/30/2009


